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01/09/2023 
 
 
Patrick McLaughlin 
Radiological Emergency Preparedness Program Administrator 
Homeland Security and Emergency Management 
Minnesota Department of Public Safety 

 
Dear Mr. McLaughlin, 
 
Princeton Fire and Rescue Department has completed the following radiological emergency 
preparedness activities for the 2023 calendar year: 
  

• Online training for PFRD and external staff as needed.  

• Copies of the agencies operational procedures are maintained and reviewed for more 
efficiency.  

• Radiological emergency preparedness equipment has been maintained in an operational 
state of readiness and is ready for immediate response. 

• All alert and notification procedures are maintained in an operational state of readiness. 

• All emergency communications systems are tested and maintained in an operational 
state of readiness. 

 
This serves as the annual letter of certification from Princeton Fire and Rescue Department and 
the City of Princeton and is being provided to the State of Minnesota ensuring that the annual 
preparedness requirements of 44CFR 350 and NUREG-0654/FEMA-REP-1, Rev-1 have been 
met during the calendar year 2023.  
 
Note: We were able to conduct in person training last fall and hope to be able to do it again this 
year. 
 
 
 
Ron Lawrence 
rlawrence@princetonmn.org 
763-389-2410 
Fire Chief/Princeton Fire & Rescue Dept. 
Emergency Manager/City of Princeton 
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